

21/06/2016

SU/JH IMPRESS

JH calling. They would not be putting in a detailed response to the Call for information responses as they had covered most matters relating to the application in the previous response. They would send in what they had by 27<sup>th</sup>.

In respect of the questions we had posed as part of the verification and validation process they were working through these and should have their response by middle /end of next week. SU said it would be useful to have this before a meeting to see which matters we would want to probe further, and what other questions may arise. JH said he would send it over when they had it. Discussed a tentative date for the meeting – 5<sup>th</sup> July @ 2pm. SU wanted to check with PR and confirm.

Discussing timeline. They had their board meet to discuss the funding consultation responses on 16<sup>th</sup> and would get back to us shortly afterward. We would raise any additional matters with them and would probably have the report over to them by 28/29 July. If they were able to get back to us on 3<sup>rd</sup> or 4<sup>th</sup> July we may be able to make the August meeting. If not then it would most likely be September. JH didn't anticipate it would take the very long to get back to us.

SU